
 

c/o Queens Road Neighbourhood Centre, Queens Road, Halifax HX1 4PH 

To:     

 

Date: 

Dear                , 

Neighbourhood Planning was introduced in the Localism Act of 2011. It gives local communities the 
right to develop a Neighbourhood Plan for their area, which, once it is approved, will contribute to 
the process for determining future planning applications. 

We are currently finalising the Neighbourhood Plan for Park Ward in Halifax which covers issues of 
importance to the local community such as protecting open space, tackling dereliction and 
improving the environment for residents and businesses. 

Information about the draft Neighbourhood Plan for Park ward can be found on our website at 
www.parkwardndp.org.uk 

Section 6 of the Plan makes reference to the need to encourage development on a number of key 
sites in the neighbourhood, including one which we believe may be in your ownership, Name of site. 

Should you have any comments on the draft Plan, please contact us either in writing at the above 
address, or by emailing councillor.jlynn@calderdale.gov.uk 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Jenny Lynn 

(On behalf of Park ward Neighbourhood Forum) 
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